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The Bosbury Annual Parish Meeting will be held at 

Coddington Church 
 on Thursday 18th May, 2023 at 7.00pm 

 
All are welcome to attend 

 
Agenda 

 
 

1. To Accept any Apologies for Absence and Note the Reason 

 

2.  Welcome by the Chairman of the Parish Council, Cllr Charlie Ferrier 

 

3. To approve the minutes of the last Annual Parish meeting held on 5th May 2022 
  
 

4. Parish Council Chairman’s Annual Report - Cllr Charlie Ferrier 

 

5.  Update on Parish Planning  

 

6.  Review of Lengthsman work 

 

7.  To receive updates from other local charities and organisations if submitted 

 

8.  Open Forum – this item to be limited at the discretion of the Chairman 

 

 
 

Signed: Charlie Ferrier  (Chair to the Parish Council)      Dated: 09.5.23 
 

The press and public are cordially invited to attend the meeting 
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